
Dear FVO member, 

We are looking forward to our annual Awards Evening and Ceilidh which will take place in a few 
weeks time. Please see the details below and reply to caz.clarke@hotmail.com if you would like to 
come. This is always a fun evening and it would be wonderful to see lots of you there. 

Date: Saturday 18th November 2023 

Time: 7 pm – 11:30 pm 

Place: Victoria Halls, Stirling Rd, Dunblane FK15 9EX 

Dress code: Smart! Black tie or similar. 

What: Welcome drink; bring-a-dish buffet; awards ceremony; raffle; ceilidh 

Cost: £12 per adult, £6 per child (under 18). The Treasurer will invoice you after the event. 

Food: Please bring one of: a veggie or meat lasagne, a salad, a dessert or cheese and biscuits to 
contribute to the buffet. It would be great if you could bring an amount to feed four times your 
household, as orienteers seem to eat a lot! Please bring serving spoons etc for your dish, as well as 
bringing your own cutlery, plates, bowls, and glasses. This helps us reduce the amount of plastic 
waste. 

Drinks: We will provide a welcome drink (Prosecco, non-alcoholic Prosecco, and squash for children) 
on arrival and there will be tap water available. Please bring any other drinks you would like for the 
evening. We will not be providing wine on the tables.  

Raffle: We will be running a raffle as usual. Please bring cash to buy tickets and any prizes that you 
could contribute.  

Help required: Help would be greatly appreciated for setting up from 6 pm and clearing away at the 
end. We also need 2 volunteers to help with serving welcome drinks and 2 volunteers to run the 
kitchen, heating up lasagnes etc before the meal. 

If you would like to book tickets, please email caz.clarke@hotmail.com by Saturday 11th November, 
letting me know the number of adults and children, what food you are planning to bring and if you 
are able to help. Places are limited to 100 – first come first served!   

Hope to see you there. 

Best wishes 

Your Social Committee 
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